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Administrative Investigation into Sergeant’s Exam 

 
A recent news article has been published suggesting that the recently administered 

sergeant’s exam was compromised. 

The Internal Affairs Division is conducting an administrative investigation into 

some concerns raised over the recent sergeant promotional exam.  The concerns 

are focused on the assessment center portion of the promotional process.  At this 

time, there is no evidence any officer testing for promotion cheated. It is unknown 

if the final results of the promotional exam will be effected by the focus of the 

investigation. 
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